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December 13 th 1921.
Sir A. W.Currie,

President, McGill University,
Montreal. Que.

Dear Sir Arthur,
It was very kind indeed of you to send me a 

welcome letter on my appointment to take charge of the 
Salvation Army work in Canada East, Newfoundland and Bermuda, 
and both personally and on behalf of the work I represent 
your kindly interest and hearty greetings are deeply appreciated.

Fortunately Mrs Sow ton and myself are no strangers 
to Canada this being our third term in the Dominion, although 
the last time we were here our responsibilities comprised only 
the Western portion of the Dominion.

I hope I shall have the opportunity of meeting you 
personally in the near future. Wishing you the blessing of the 
Almighty and every success in the responsibility of your high 
office.

Believe me, Sir Arthur,
Yours respectfully,
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